No.

UnitED INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC:

Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _September 17, 2008

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
and this will be attached to minutes.

The following are donations over $1000

1.
2.

3.

United High School Boy’s Basketball received a donation of $8,000.00 from the Booster Club.
United South High School Cheerleader Team received a donation of $2,312.00 from Southwest
Emblem Company.

Salvador Garcia Middle School received a donation of $1,853.00 from SGMS Cheerleader
parents.

The following are donations under $1000

1.
2.

3.

Ruiz Elementary School Principal’s Account received a donation of $500.00 from the Ruiz Elem. PTC.
Ruiz Elementary School Student Activity Account received a donation of $25.00 from friends and
family members of Alicia Ruiz Salinas.

Malakoff Elementary School received a donation of 10 DHL umbrellas valued at approximately $110.00
from Mr. Hector Martinez, DHL District Manager.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received a donation of $500.00 from
Juan Francisco and Ada Garcia Montalvo.

Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received a donation of $100.00 from
Robert and Brenda B. Martinez, Jr.

Grand Total: $13,400.00

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact.

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent
To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Alberto Aleman Jr., UHS Princi M
Date September 10, 2008
Subject: Acceptance of Donation

United High School has received the following donations:
9/5/08 Boy's Basketball Booster Club Donation $8,000.00
We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval by the

board.

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated,

\T/

United High School
Alberto Aleman, Jr., Principal
8800 McPherson Road e Laredo, Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-5600 @ Fax (956) 473-1980




ENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Roylin B. Wilson, Pr‘incipal/%\/

Subject:  Donation

Date: August 15, 2008

The United South High School Cheerleader Team has received the following donation:
Southwest Emblem Company $ 2,312.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board
meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Cheerleader Team is very appreciative to the above-
mentioned organization for the generous donation.

United South High School
Roylin Wilson, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ® Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599
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Superintendent

To: Mr. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Gerardo R. Gonzalez, Principal ﬂﬂ D+
Re: Donation

Date: August 19, 2008

Salvador Garcia Middle School Cheerleading Club has received the following donation:

SGMS Cheerleader Parents  $1853.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Salvador Garcia Middle School Cheerleading Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment

A R('ﬁ'\ 2
Salvador Garcia Middle School

Gerardo R, Gonzalez, Principal
499 Peiia Drive ® Rio Bravo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5000 e Fax (956) 473-5099



David Garza
Principal

To Mr. Roberto Santos

From: David Garz /é“

Subject: Request for Approval of Donations
Date: August 11, 2008

We would like to request approval for acceptance of the following donation in the amount of $500. from
Our P.T.C. Organization. These funds would be deposited into our Principal’s account and will be used for

beautification and start up activities of our campus at the beginning of the school year. Thank you.

It is the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, handicap or age in its
employment practices as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education
Amendments of 1972; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, as amended; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of
1973, as amended.

1717 Los Presidentes. — Laredo, TX 78046 - (956)473-3300 - Fax (956)473-3399



David Garza
Principal

To Mr. Roberto Santos

From: David Garza

Subject: Request for Approval of Donations
Date: August 11, 2008

We would like to request approval for acceptance of the following donation in the amount of $25. from
friends and family members of Mrs. Alicia Ruiz Salinas given in her memory. These funds would be deposited
into our campus student activity account. Thank you.

Check

A. A. Rodriguez Bonita, CA. $25.

It is the policy of United 1.S.D. not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, handicap or age in its
employment practices as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Title IX of the Education
Amendments of 1972; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, as amended; and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of

1973, as amended.

1717 Los Presidentes. — Laredo, TX 78046 - (956)473-3300 - Fax (956)473-3399




FOR CHILDREN ‘ |

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Memorandum

To: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: AnnaR. Torres, Principal
Subject: Donation

Date:  September 4, 2008

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary received a donation from Mr. Hector Martinez, DHL District Manager. Mr.
Martinez donated 10 DHL umbrellas at an estimated cost of $110.00. We request this item be placed on the

agenda for approval at the next board meeting.

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary School is very appreciative of the generosity of this donor.

XC: Pam Juarez, Associate Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction

Maranery

3
Raysewes

Dr. M. E. Malakoff Elementary at San Isidro
Anna R. Torres, Principal )
2810 Havana Drive - Laredo, Texas 78045 - Phone (956) 473-4800 Fax (956) 473-4899




Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  9/3/2008

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of September:

Juan Francisco and Ada Garcia Montalvo — $500.00 Donation

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  9/4/2008

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of September:

Robert and Brenda B. Martinez, Jr. — $100.00 Donation

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment






